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Dear fellow parents,
Welcome to the first edition of our newsletter! We aim to provide you with regular updates
of PATH activities. Term 3 started off with an array of recess activities for the children. We
thought it would be timely for the PATH EXCO team to share events which took place in the
first half of Term 3. Some of you might have heard from your children about the recess
activities they had taken part in during recess and might be interested to find out more.

PATH assisted the staff
from the DBS Sustainability
team at the various stations
which raised awareness in
the students on water and
food waste. We helped
guide the P3 children in
their group discussions
while learning more about
the initiatives at the same
time. One of our parents
even stepped up and took
over a role play. She was
such a convincing actress
that she raised the bar for
the rest of us.

We are immensely proud to
be part of the official launch
of Go Green SG which was
attended by several Ministers
and stakeholders. You might
have even caught some of us
on the news. It was truly an
eye-opener for us!

Connects

Go Green SG (27June, 3July, 5July, 10July)

Insider tip - PATH will be running the Go Green event for the

P3 curriculum from next year onwards. Join us if you would
like to be a part of this wonderful initiative to make an
impact on environment sustainability for our future
generation.



Racial Harmony Week (16-20July)
PATH members facilitated the handicraft
stations and photo booth. We engaged the
children in completing the craft work.
Some of us even had the opportunity to
operate a professional camera. How often
do we get to take time out from our busy
schedules to learn new skills?

We enjoyed the interactions with the children thoroughly and were thankful to receive a little
token of appreciation from the teacher-in-charge.

Family Play Day (22July)
On 22 July 2023, the school organised the first
Family Play Day for our Mee Tohians and their
parents to strengthen parent-child bonding
through fun-filled physical activities. You might
have also seen some of our PATH members in
action: photo-taking, overseeing the cup stacking
challenge, ushering and more. In the midst of all
the activities, our PATH chairperson even managed
to produce a video montage that was shared with
all the participants during the award presentation
ceremony. We were really thrilled to be part of this
inaugural event and looked forward to being a part
of it going forward.

We also have a regular team of parents who help out with
ActivePlay and Recycling Wednesdays. Children really look
forward to their favourite time of the day - ActivePlay in the field
during recess. PATH members facilitate the equipment loans and
ensure a safe and friendly environment for the children. On
Recycling Wednesdays, PATH members guide the children to sort
the recyclables. Join us to get to know the children better and
contribute to the school's recycling efforts!

There are many more activities lined up for the rest of the semester. If you
would like to sign up as a member of Parents As Teachers' Helpers, click this
link, https://tinyurl.com/2p829rw3, or scan the QR code. We look forward to
your registration. To existing PATH members, thank you for your
unwavering support as we embark on this journey together.

Yours sincerely,
PATH EXCO 2023

Active Play / Recycling Activities 

Scan to join
us as a PATH
member.


